" Department of Infrastructure, Transport,
Regional Development, Communications and the Arts

NOTICE TO COMMUNITY

Number: [0TA-2022-04 Date: 7 September 2022

Relevant: Christmas Island and Cocos (Keeling) Islands

Topic: IOT COVID-19 Weekly Update — 31 August to 6 September
Christmas Island Cocos (Keeling) Islands \
New Cases: (week) 4 21 (19 HI& 3 WI)
Total Recovered Cases: 536 251
Cases in Hospital 0 0

National Cabinet announced the COVID-19 isolation requirements will change on Friday, 9
September 2022. The isolation period for COVID-19 positive cases will reduce from 7 days to
5 days — provided cases have no symptoms. The IOTHS will provide new cases with updated
information and isolation directions. Please contact the IOTHS if you require further
information.

COVID-19 isolation requirements to change (www.wa.gov.au)

Please continue to maintain a safe distance from others, practise good hand hygiene, wear a
mask in public places, cover your coughs and sneezes, stay home if sick and get tested if you
develop symptomes.
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“Working with Our Communities To Keep Us Healthy For The Whole of Our Lives”


https://www.wa.gov.au/government/announcements/covid-19-isolation-requirements-change
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